
                                                Gorge Winds Concert Band 
                                                           Board Meeting 
                                                                9.15.16 
 
 
Members Present: 
 

Rick Cowart, President - present 
Barbara Stout, Vice President - present 
Betsy Frazier, Treasurer - present 
Ed Price, Member-at-large - absent 
Melody Hudson, Member-at-large - present 
Larry Loop, Conductor - present 
Pamela Ackerman, Secretary - present 

 
Call Meeting to Order 
 Meeting called to order at 5:45p at The Dalles Middle School stage by Rick Cowart. 
 
Approval of Minutes 

 ​The June minutes will be approved at Oct mtg. 
 
Treasurer’s Report 

All members have paid for shirts with exception of the following: There are no shirts left. 
Pam will follow up with individuals. 

 
Kathie McConnell-  
Jennifer Hallenbeck - 
Mandy Tobi - pd by donation 
Hugh Amick -  
Jan Halverson - 
Leonard Richardson -  
Sue Love - 
Kathy Bell - ordered a second shirt, not paid 
Paul Crowder - 
Doug - 

All members accept treasurer’s report, none opposed 
 
Old Business 

a. Move to the High School for practice 
Discussion re move, we will store our large percussion instruments at the Junior High,  
can use the High School’s percussion instruments for practice. Target date for move 
pending.  

New Business 



- Elections coming up for president and treasurer positions ending 10/31/16.  
- Ed Price unable to continue as Member at large. 
- Date for Christmas concert Dec 18, 2016 at 3pm, Calvary Baptist will keep same fee. 
- We will consider a concert at Hood River. Betsy will look into locations for concert, 

consider Dec 16 at 7pm. 
- Rick and Larry to discuss the band schedule between now and Christmas with Leslie so 

conflicts with school space can be avoided. 
 

Band Roster - need a members list to maintain active and nonactive players so Larry can 
call folks for temporary fill in. Betsy will put active people on website with names and 
section info only, no phone numbers. 
 
Fred Meyer, we need to reapply every year.  
We need someone ready to tow the trailer.  
Larry needs supplies at Staples at times, Betsy will look into a credit card with Larry L. 
and Betsy authorized to use it.  
 

 
Adjourn Meeting 

Rick motioned to adjourn and all approved. 
 
 

 
 

 
 


